
Statement from the Tri-Council for Nursing: 
Supporting Those Impacted by the Texas Flooding

The Tri-Council for Nursing extends its deepest concern and support to the individuals, 

families and communities impacted by the devastating flooding in Texas this past 

weekend. Our thoughts are with those who have suffered loss or displacement, as well 

as with the nurses, first responders, and healthcare professionals who are working 

tirelessly under extraordinarily difficult conditions.

Nurses are a steadfast presence in times of crisis—providing care, comfort and 

leadership on the front lines. Together with the Texas Nurses Association, we 

stand with our colleagues in Texas and encourage those who are able to donate to 

texasnurses.org/page/ReliefFund.
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